
 

 
MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
Tuesday, 3 July 2018 
 
KZN MEC TO VISIT HOWICK DRIVER LICENCE TESTING CENTER FOLLOWING 
ARREST OF 12 EXAMINERS 
 
KZN MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mxolisi Kaunda will today (3 July 
2018) visit the Howick Driver License Testing Center (DLTC) following the arrest and 
suspension of 12 examiners. 
 
It will be remembered that the station has been closed for a few months and the 
department together with the UMngeni Local Municipality reopened it two months ago.  
 
The MEC will assess the centers’ functionality and engage with new examiners and 
members of the public.  
 
Details of the visit 
Date: 3 July 2018 
Time: 12h00  
Venue: Howick Driver License Testing Station (DLTC) 
 
The media are invited to attend  
Ends. 
 
Media contacts:  
Mluleki Mtungwa 0609741140 mluleki.mtungwa@kzntransport.gov.za 
Kwanele Ncalane: 072- 803 1462/ 079- 699 5755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  
   
Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  
Twitter: @KZNTransport  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport  
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